-12-1

A large dead tree by the school house was cut down. The rounds and timbers are
available to members who are interested. Please contact Dennis Jamason

775-635-3545 by July 12th. A date when everyone can work together will be decided to
bring the wood down the hill and divvy it up.

Dennis Jamason



